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Welcome back!!!

Hope you all had a lovely summer break.  Please do try to keep yourself updated on Careers news which I will do my very best to get to you each week in this bulletin.

Upcoming Events in school this term:
25th September --   Girls Only Careers Fair For All Year Groups

16th October      --   Boys Only Careers Fair For all Year Groups (TBC)

22nd October     -- “Whose Line Is It Anyway? “ Year 9 Students

19th November  --   Apprenticeship Fair Years 10 -13
Students Interested In Law or Medicine
Careers Conferences are being run in London and Manchester in the New Year for students who want to study Medicine or Law.  At these conferences you will:

· Hear practical tips on getting into University

· Learn more about the legal or medical profession

· Find out what it is really like to be a doctor or lawyer

· Speak to lawyers, doctors,  law or medical students

The cost is £89 per person including lunch, booking is essential.  Fir full details and an application form: www.epoc.org.uk  or call 01707 661107

Careers in the Construction Industry

Did you know that there are over one hundred different construction careers available in the Construction industry at a very vast variety of levels and routes of entry.  To find out about the many exciting opportunities and progression available in this growing industry please visit: www.citb.co.uk/careers
Open Doors Weekend 2013

To actually see behind the scenes of a live construction site , meet the people who make the decisions and those involved on the practical side of construction at all levels the industry is opening up 60 sites across the UK on the 27th & 28th September.  To book a visit please refer to: www.opendoorsweekend.co.uk      

University of the Arts London

The UAL is the largest arts and design university in Europe, comprising of six of London’s top art colleges. UAL will be exhibiting at “Design Your Future Fair” at the London Olympia Exhibition Hall on the 14th & 15th November – this is a great opportunity to meet students, lecturers and to see the work produced.  The College holds regular open days for prospective students for details please visit: www.arts.ac.uk
Mrs Coneley  & Mrs Wooller
